January Report 2015

Events

- Abundance program was another huge success and with amazing contributions from our community, we had all classes participating. Thanks to the parent committee who really are the Elves of this program.
- In December we had songwriter Eric Dubeau working with our grades 4 to 6. Before the holidays they presented their songs to one another in a workshop format.
- We had our annual Book Fair and it was a huge success... I will have the final figures for this event at the next meeting a long with the Popcorn sales we had in December.
- Presently we have Paul Walty as a visiting artists he is doing Swarm with all the students for the month of January and you can see evidence of his work around the school hallways.
- Real food for Real People has begun with approx.. 60 students participating.
- Yoga will begin again January 28th at lunch hour. Math Club is beginning every Monday, 12:00 to 12:40pm starting February 2.
- We have confirmed our annual Ski Trip, however this year it will only be for the grade 6's and it will be February 24, 2015.
- Our Annual Dance-a-thon is on Thursday, March 5...we have booked the same DJ and dancers from the Annex Dance School who get the kids up dancing and moving around.
- We have gone live with our new Website and we hope that parents will go to it for information...forms, the calendar etc...

Sports

- Girls Volleyball, Boys basketball and Ice hockey are happening during January and February, with The Badminton club playing every Wednesday after school.

Dates:

January 23 PA Day - Report Card writing

February 10 Report Cards

February 13 PA Day – Parent/Teacher Conferences

February 16 Family Day—school closed

February 24 Ski Trip—grade 6

March 05 Dance-a- thon